
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 24, 2024 
 
Regarding: Price Increase July 8, 2024 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Studco Building Systems US LLC will be increasing prices on all steel building products by a 
minimum of 10% effective for deliveries on or after July 8, 2024. 
 
Studco Building Systems US LLC will continue to honor all existing quotations that have been 
signed in accordance with our current project quoting policy. All projects that have not been 
activated within our policy guidelines will be cancelled in our system. 
 
Please contact our sales team if you have any questions regarding this increase. 
 
Studco Building Systems US LLC appreciates your business and thanks you for your continued 
loyalty and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jason Hurley 
General Manager, Inside Sales & Business Development 
Studco Building Systems  
 
 
 


